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7th July 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Open Day – Tuesday 19th July – change of time 

Open Evening this year is on the 19th July which is also Sports Day! 

As many parents will be taking the time off work, we have asked staff whether they would be 
happy to have the Open Evening after the Sports Day.  This way most parents will be on site and, 
together with their children, can meet their teachers. 

We are hoping that Mrs Hogan and Mrs Kittler will also be able to join us. 

The times will be from 4.00-6.15pm.  Parking is limited on the estate so please either walk or travel 
with a friend. 

We hope you’ll be able to stay and join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher 
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_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

       
 

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

